Indian River County Purchasing Division
purchasing@ircgov.com

ADDENDUM NO. 3

Issue Date: January 7, 2022

Project Name: Duck Head Island Phase 1 Revegetation
Bid Number: 2022025

Bid Opening Date: January 12, 2022

This addendum is being released to answer questions received to date.

The information and documents contained in this addendum are hereby incorporated in the invitation to
bid. This addendum must be acknowledged where indicated on the bid form, or the bid may be
declared non-responsive.

Questions and Answers

1.

Where is the closest available freshwater location to the island? Assuming the awarded contractor
will need a water source to water in the plantings.

There is an 4-6” artesian well on the southwest side of Earman Island. It is recommended that the
Contractor test the water quality of the well prior to use to ensure that it is acceptable for use in
irrigation, as the County has never used the well. Any damage to the well would need to be
repaired at the Contractor’s expense. Additionally, the City of Vero Beach has water available on
Indian River Boulevard near the 17" Street Bridge, the availability and suitability of this source
would need to be confirmed by the Contractor.

Where is the closest available docking for small barge 25’ x 10’ to the island for loading plants,
equipment, and personnel? Can a county park nearby serve as a docking location for contractor
watercraft?

(1) The 45t Street dock is owned by the County, and is in proximity to the site. The depth of water
and suitability for use would need to be confirmed by the Contractor. There is a dock there, but no
boat ramp. (2) the City of Vero Beach McWilliams boat ramp is also in proximity to the site;
although this is a public launch, we would recommend that the Contractor coordinate with the City
to make sure it is acceptable to use for loading materials. (3) there is a small dock/launch at the
Wabasso Causeway Park.

The County could authorize a temporary permit to use the 45 Street dock, however, the security
of anything docked at that location would be the responsibility of the Contractor.



